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This Week:

Vol. 6

This Week’s Theme:
In our Element

Week # 6
Spectacular Scientists

Purple Parrots
Zoe C.

Orange Iguanas
Ethan H.

Blue Barracudas
Isaac H.

.

Green Monkeys
Brody T.

Red Jaguars
Leo W.

Announcements:
STEM Campers swim every Friday!  Please send swim gear on Friday mornings if your camper wants to swim.  

Lost something? Ask your camper to check our lost and found or give us a call in the office.

This Week’s Highlights:

     The theme for Week 6 was “In Our Element!”  Our 
campers dove into the fascinating world of chemistry. 

Throughout the week campers conducted exciting 
experiments, including tie dye, cabbage pH, glowing 
bouncy balls, fire snakes, lemon volcanoes, bottle 

rockets, and many more!

Looking Ahead:

The STEM Camp theme for Week 7 
is Powerhouse of the Cell.  Campers 
will explore the captivating realms of 

biology and health sciences!  This 
week, young scientists will delve into 
the wonders of the human body, the 
intricacies of ecosystems, and the 

marvels of cellular life.  



248-645-3674 
option 7

Phone

STEMDayCamp@Cranbrook.edu

Email

Reminders, Location, and Contact:

Cranbrook is a nut-free campus.

Campers should bring a re-usable 
water bottle.

Camper should dress to participate in 
indoor and outdoor activities.

All medications must have proper 
documentation.

Valuable or collectible items should not 
be brought to camp.

Anyone picking up your camper must 
have a pick-up authorization sign.

Swim Fridays
Campers who want to swim must bring 

swimsuit and towel.

GPS Address
1060 Vaughan Rd. 

Bloomfield Hills, MI.

Drop-off: 9am     Pick-Up: 3pm

Staff Spotlight:
Ashley

Eric

Jane

     This week we will meet our camp directors and office admin.
     Jane, our assistant director, writes, “I love learning! I am proud to say 

that this will be my fifth year at STEM camp. I really enjoy finding new 
activities crafts and games for us to try at camp. During the rest of the 
year, I work for Southfield Public Schools as well as The Henry Ford.”
     Ashley writes, “I've been the STEM camp director since the camp 

started in 2018. I hold a bachelor's degree in mathematics from Wayne 
State University. During the school year I teach calculus at a high school in 

downtown Detroit. When I'm not at camp or at school, I enjoy painting, 
reading, and spending time with my cat, Ham.”

      From Eric:  “This is my fourth summer in the office at STEM Camp and 
I always look forward to seeing the new and returning kids and staff.  

During the school year, I teach at Shrine High School in Royal Oak.  I have 
three kids and enjoy Detroit Tiger baseball.”



”What did you do at STEM camp this week?”


